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Comments: I am writing to express my deep concerns about the proposed logging project at Lake Tarleton,

Vermont. This land holds great meaning to me as a former counselor at Kingswood Camp for Boys. It has been

my place of solace and peace for years. I want this land to be preserved so that future generations may find the

same peace in it that I have. The pristine beauty of the lake has always inspired me, and I could not stand the

idea of it being deforested in this way.

 

I remain concerned about the scope of the project and the potential impact it could have on this natural and

pristine area. The logging project could damage the delicate ecosystem of the region, disrupt wildlife habitats,

and have other unforeseen consequences that could negatively impact the natural beauty of the area.

 

I would like to urge you to consider re-classifying this land as MA 8.5 (scenic area), in order to provide it with the

additional protection it deserves. This classification would ensure that any future projects would be subject to

more rigorous environmental review and protection, helping to ensure that this area remains a haven for wildlife

and a destination for those seeking natural beauty and solace.

 

I implore you to reconsider the proposed logging project and to take steps to protect this precious area. Thank

you for your attention to this important matter.

 

Sincerely,

Kai Turanski


